
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
18th October 2019  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of what has quite possibly been the wettest and windiest week 

yet – surely things will brighten up soon!   

 

Dates for next week: 

Tuesday 22nd October: School photographs (individual and siblings; see below for 

further details) 

Wednesday 23rd: Shark Class Assembly (9.10am); Year 6 @ PGL 

Thursday 24th: Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am); Year 6 @ PGL 

Friday 25th: Year 6 return from PGL; Last day of Term 1 

And beyond… 

Monday 4th November: INSET – school closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 5th: Start of Term 2 

 

School Photos 

School photographs (individual and sibling) will be taken on Tuesday 22nd October 

during the school day. If your child has a sibling that does not attend Denton/Nursery 

yet and you would like a sibling photograph, please arrive at school for 8.30am.  

 

Chartwells – School Dinners 

Chartwells (the company who provide our school dinners) will be giving out free taster 

pots every Thursday, starting after half-term. This is a new initiative aiming to give 

children the opportunity to try new foods as well as sample some of the food on offer 

from the kitchen. If you do not wish your child to receive a free taster pot, please 

contact the school office.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you all enjoy a drier weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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